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Re-enrollment applications for 2018-19 will go 
out next week. Please fill yours out and return it with the $100 
deposit to save your slot. 
 
In a related story, applications for next year's DePaul 
Scholarship will be available in April, and must be completed by 
the end of April. 
 
McKay Scholarship recipients only: When your child returns 
to DePaul, we automatically re-enroll him/her on 
the McKay website. We do NOT do this for any other 
scholarship.
 
Popcorn order forms are headed home today! Fill out your 
order and return it by January 25. Share it with friends, family, 
neighbors, and coworkers. Incentives for your kids are:
 
-The class with the most sales gets a dress down pass (for 
participants only) AND a popcorn and movie celebration.
 
-The top two individual sellers get a Chick-Fil-A picnic 
lunch outside with extended recess.
 
-Anyone who buys the amazing popcorn gets to EAT the 
amazing popcorn. 
 
We have NO school on January 21 because it is MLK day. 

Our Scholastic ID for orders
Q7W6N
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Head over to Facebook for more pics from our holiday show!

DePaul 
School

Vol. 11, Issue 4


